
SCTCA Tribal TANF continues to remain committed to the health and wellbeing of our TANF families, employees and community 
as we continue to balance the prevention of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and provide services to our families. 

As of October 17, 2022 we welcome our families back into our offices as we enter into Phase Four

Back to Business Update

Phase Four Includes:
- Masks will be optional
- We will resume in office appointments with the use of sneeze guards
- Computer use available to participants for MER purposes
- Transportation provided with the use of vehicle isolation film
- In person participant activities may resume

We continue to ask that if you are feeling ill, please do not come in the office or utilize our transportation services. 
Contact the local TANF office for appointment options.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and partnership 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the TANF Site Manager

Please contact your training site for further details on their reopen plan and/or training structure.

10/14/22

Those who have tested positive for COVID are asked to notify the Site Manager and will be asked to refrain from entering our 
offices and utizlizing our transportation for 5 calendar days and wear a mask for an additional 5 calendar days. 


